
F & S Completes New Office 

 

As part of our continued growth, Fitapelli and Schaffer LLP is proud to announce the completion of our 

new office located on the 12th Floor of 475 Park Avenue South, New York, New York.  We would like to 

thank our friends and clients for their support during our recent move and invite all to stop by for a visit.    

Special thanks to our Project Manager Roger Aviles of Cohen Brothers Real Estate, for his tireless efforts 

in bringing this project to completion.   


